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10 November 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

A very brief note but with some important information nonetheless - please read carefully.

| draw your attention to the late start to school next week on Wednesday 17th for all students which was
highlighted in the newsletter last week. This is following the Sixth Form Open Evening the night before.

Students should be in school for registration at 9.20 am for period 2 at 9.25 am.

Our date for Covid vaccinations, for those who have given consent, has been changed from this Friday to
Monday 15th November. This change was requested by the vaccination team.

Finally, although we still had 14 student cases of Covid on our return from the half term break, | am
pleased to report that we have only 4 cases today. | do not wish to celebrate too early but it is possible
that bringing back a few restrictions before we were required to has had an impact. Please continue to
ensure that your child has a reusable face covering with them each day. This is enabling us to continue
with as many extra-curricular activities as possible: our sports fixtures are thriving and we are able to go
ahead with our Mermaid performances and our music concert (see our newsletters) as planned.

Thank you for your continued support.

Best wishes,

Steve Elphick

cc. Sixth form students

e Monday 15th November - Covid vaccinations
e Wednesday 17th November - Late start at 9.20 am
e Face coverings required
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